
 

30 November 2016 

 

HUON AQUACULTURE GROUP LIMITED (ASX: HUO)  

Announcement 
 

 

EPA Draft Determination Announcement 
 

 

Huon Aquaculture Group (Huon) Managing Director and CEO Peter Bender took the 

decision today to write to the Commonwealth Minister for Sustainability, Environment, 

Water, Population and Communities, requesting direct intervention of the Federal 

Government in Macquarie Harbour following the receipt of the Tasmanian EPA Director’s 

draft determination in relation to the biomass in the Macquarie Harbour for the Summer of 

2016/17. 

 

Huon has placed a media release which can be viewed on the Huon website that provides 

further details for this decision. 

 

Huon does not believe that today’s Tasmanian EPA Director’s draft determination will 

impact on the Company’s FY2017 financial results. 

 

 

 

END 

 

For further information please contact:  
 

Philip Wiese  
Investor Relations, Huon Aquaculture Group Limited  
Phone (03) 6239 4204  
pwiese@huonaqua.com.au 


